
This is in response to the invitation for public comment regarding noise level from 
Centennial Airport.
 
My family resides at 11494 E. Orchard Pl. in Englewood.  We purchased our home last 
August, and were aware of the proximity of the property to the airport.  We are not 
particularly bothered by the noise levels during the day time hours; however, it is 
the 'middle of the night' intrusions that are a nuisance.  Therefore, we would most 
definitely be in favor of a "10 p.m. to 7 a.m." ban of some kind.
 
We were surprised to see many aircraft flying directly over our neighborhood [The 
Hills at Cherry Creek Vista South], when there is open space directly to the east of
our area.  It seems as if there would be less noise incursion if planes could be 
diverted slightly east.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  If you would like additional feedback, I 
may be reach via e-mail or at 303-993-2659.
 
-Mari Anne Imhoff
imhoffaz@aol.com


